Prince William Professional Baseball Club, Inc.
P.O. Box 2148
Woodbridge, VA 22195

August 23, 2019

VIA EMAIL ONLY

Seth Hendler-Voss, Director

Prince William County Department of Parks and Recreation
14220 Bristow Road

Manassas, VA 20112

RE: Option to extend lease
Dear Seth,

As per our lease dated October 17, 2017, we are notifying you of our intent to exercise
the second option for a twelve month extension, thereby extending our lease of Pfitzner
Stadium through December 31, 2020.

Please respond back in writing to acknowledge and provide approval of this request. If
you need to reach me regarding this matter, please contact me at 703-590-2311 ext. 214.

Sincerely,

\ h

VoV s

ani Silber Weiss
President
Prince William Professional Baseball Club, Inc.



